
Important Links

District School Calendar, School Hours, Cliffwood Morning Music Requests

Cliffwood Family Connections 8/25, 9/2, 9/8, 9/15, 9/22, 9/29, 10/6, 10/13 , 10/20, 10/27, 11/3,

11/10, 11/17, 11/24, 12/1, 12/8, 12/15, 12/30, 1/5, 1/12, 1/19

A big thank you to all the Cliffwood families who came out to the Board of Education meeting on

Thursday, January 23rd, to support our students and help us recognize outstanding community

members and businesses. Your incredible support truly shows how dedicated and passionate the

Cliffwood community is about our students. We are so thankful to have such dedicated and

generous supporters within our community. Your involvement makes a world of difference for our

school and our students. Together, we continue to embody the true meaning of "Cliffwood Proud."

Thank you for everything you do to make Cliffwood School a special place for all.

A special shout-out to Aubrey, who opened the Board meeting by saying the Pledge of Allegiance

loud and proud! And a huge thank you to our first graders, who sang a heartfelt "Thank You" song

and stole the night away with their cuteness! Moments like these are what it's all about , our

students truly make us Cliffwood Proud every day.

Exciting News!

Mr. Wyman, a first grade teacher at Cliffwood School, is doing something “BALD” for a great cause!

On Friday, February 7th, Mr. Wyman will be shaving his head to raise money for our new sponge

floor playground and YOU can be a part of it!

Purchase raffle tickets for a chance to shave Mr. Wyman's head! Check out the flyer below for all

the details.

Don't miss out on the fun and the chance to support our school’s fundraiser!

Update Harlem Wizards Game- The Harlem Wizards Game is Thursday, May 15th. A flyer will be

coming out soon with details on purchasing tickets!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1G37xLKTOLIplatqEIBrzboc6_fJfuh2a/view
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1bLulNFrj7VOFcXIMNfTsQcWbNnl4D70eG0b6QDZcd5I/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/13ZsQBo-JHFYap4WlAlrl7s6zV-OZede-koE4lIkKk-Y/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1fF1O_1eZxTZ9K-3QhgdV_yyT0bgh1_2AqTHCPl2wvN0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1eMu8155567dJ50tWMRGwrkMmEXhOdIi1F-cQftRdu3Y/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1JGxadnJheiKI4fy1HazHOGP8Jcwb5T2VAbdC0M1-_0g/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1mcAW59py9SwhUzAa7FL7Sum524aaHx67k7-eTgaVyE0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/12YXujFU50OcI9ZsdEqRCbzJaIal9OdzXpzccUbqDp7Y/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1x2rpwkLN1UVGoyEmeH2zc3_lFj9BUpnHf0jLBbj6WYw/edit?usp=sharing
https://secure.smore.com/n/p3124
https://secure.smore.com/n/0kmvq
https://secure.smore.com/n/0w6kh
https://secure.smore.com/n/ajny3
https://secure.smore.com/n/3cz4v
https://secure.smore.com/n/gknvyt
https://secure.smore.com/n/6zcyv
https://secure.smore.com/n/nbdm5
https://secure.smore.com/n/g18794
https://secure.smore.com/n/594sx
https://secure.smore.com/n/dfq9hr
https://secure.smore.com/n/1g428
https://secure.smore.com/n/kwxd26
https://secure.smore.com/n/mk7rp6
https://secure.smore.com/n/hujwr
https://youtu.be/mqOXza_-IOs?feature=shared


Warm regards,

Mrs. Cherence, Principal









Save the date, Thursday 2/13 at 6 PM! Click here to register! Join us for pizza, cookies, raffles, fun

math activities and math giveaways! Please be prompt for pizza. Write your child's first and last

name and grade level. If you have more than one child attending, please fill that child's name on the

next line. Respond no later than Feb 7th

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdOV6YBMBblOccTng1lvT_OdKv5MWQOy0Xncx6NnOToUUFnpA/viewform?usp=header






The Monmouth County Symposium on Mental Health & Wellness at Brookdale Community College

aims to raise awareness about mental health and its effects on our youth. The event will take

place on February 6, 2025, at 5:30 PM. Our keynote speaker, Jon Barressi, will address "The

Anxious Generation," highlighting the influence of social media. This event is free to attend, and all

participants will receive complimentary giveaways. For more details and to register, please refer to

the attached flyer.





Please make sure your contacts in Genesis Parent Portal are up to date. It's also helpful to have a

local backup contact who can pick up your child in case of illness or an emergency.





The New Jersey Department of Education recognizes only six allowable reasons for an "excused"

absence; these reasons are listed below.



1. Religious holidays (Each year, the State Board of Education votes on a list of approved

religious holidays for observance upon the written request signed by the parent.).

2. Participation in observance of Veterans Day.

3. Participation in district board of election membership activities.

4. Take Our Children to Work Day.

5. College visit(s), up to three days per school year for students in grades 11 and 12.

6. Closure of a busing school district that prevents a student from having transportation to the

receiving school.

Being present and on-time to school each day is extremely important for students' success and

well-being. School attendance is a powerful predictor of student outcomes; data shows that, when

students are present daily, they learn better and are generally healthier. Attendance matters and

every school day counts!

Link to the Menu

https://marsd.nutrislice.com/menu/cliffwood-es
https://marsd.nutrislice.com/menu/cliffwood-es














2/3- Early Dismissal for K-8 Students

2/7- Mr. Wyman Shaving Head Fundraiser

2/13- Cosmic Math Title 1 Family Night

2/14- Early Dismissal Day, Valentine's Day

2/17- Presidents' Day- School Closed

2/18- 100th Day of School

Matawan-Aberdeen Regional



School District

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1160518081318660/user/100090290152999
https://www.twitter.com/MARSDNJ

